
 1 

 

 Committee and Date 

Shropshire Hills AONB Partnership 

 

8th November 2022 

 Item 

 

 5 
 

 

 

OUR UPLAND COMMONS PROJECT 

 

Responsible Officer Phil Holden, AONB Partnership Manager 

e-mail: phil.holden@shropshire.gov.uk  Tel: 01743 254741   

 

Summary 

 

This paper gives members an update on the Our Upland Commons project operating in the 

Shropshire Hills AONB and other areas.  The paper is in support of a presentation which will 

be made at the meeting by Renee Wallace, project officer for the Shropshire Hills. 

 

Recommendation 

The Partnership is recommended to note and comment on the update and approve the 

nomination. 

 

 

Background 

The written update provided by Renee is at Appendix 1. 

 

 

List of Background Papers  

 

Human Rights Act Appraisal 

The information in this report is compatible with the Human Rights Act 1998. 

Environmental Appraisal 

The recommendation in this paper will contribute to the conservation of protected 

landscapes. 

Risk Management Appraisal 

Risk management has been appraised as part of the considerations of this report. 

Community / Consultations Appraisal  

The topics raised in this paper have been the subject of earlier consultations with Partnership 

members. 

Appendices    

Appendix 1  Our Upland commons in the Shropshire Hills – nearly two years in 

 

 

mailto:phil.holden@shropshire.gov.uk

